
LEE TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

SPECIAL MEETING AUGUST 1, 2017 
HELD AT Lee Township Hall 

 
 
 
Mary Spraull called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 
 
This was special meeting with Lee Township Board in conjunction with Lee 
Township Planning Commission to hear information from Mark Smith, in regard to 
a Medical Marijuana facility. Due to a no show on Mark’s part the Planning 
Commission continued with their regular monthly meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Laura Dawson 

 

Lee Township Clerk 

 


